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Jon, Amanda, and Andrew upon their arrival in    
Italy in August. They completed their work in    
Hungary and have a new calling to Italy.  
 

During the month of October, we collect our World Mission Offering (WMO). We will     
designate the contributions from our church to support the Good family. You may write a 
check to First Baptist or give cash. Either way, please use one of the special giving         
envelopes that you will find placed around the church. If you mail your contribution to the 
church, please clearly mark it WMO. 
 
It is also important to pray for the Good family, especially in this time of transition. While 
they are still working out specific details, in general they will be ministering with Italian 
Baptists in multicultural communities and church planting. Of course, they will be learning 
to speak Italian. 
 
We can also pray for their children. Andrew will be attending school in Italy. Sarah and 
Elizabeth are attending Judson University. Rachel and her husband Blake are in graduate 
school at Illinois State University. 

Jon 
Amanda 

Andrew 



 

General Budget $877.00 

Building Maintenance $105.00 

Missions $110.00 

  

  

Total $1,092.00 

Sept. 22, 2024 

Stewardship  

General Budget $6,305.00 

Building Maintenance $140.00 

Memorials $75.00 

Missions $200.00 

  

Total $6,720.00 

Sept. 29, 2024 

 Teachers for Sunday  
Oct. 6, 2024 

Ruth Ann Monroe 
Chris McFarren 

Kidõs Time LOL 

Remain in service 

WEDDING SHOWER  
 

All the ladies of the church are invited to a wedding shower for Lance Bertsch and his 
fianc®e, Hannah. The shower hostesses are Laura Bertsch, Connie Bertsch, and Judy 
Wanner.  
 
Date: Saturday, October 12, 2024 
Time: 10:00 a.m.  - a brunch is provided 
Where: Fellowship Hall (Church Basement) 
If you would like gift ideas, go to Bertsch2be.com and click the registry tab.  Gift 
cards or the gift of your presence are welcome, too!  

GOLF  
 

The golf scramble has rained out two Sundays. This Sunday, October 6, the 
weather so far looks favorable - so letôs try one more time! Meet at the Green 
Valley Golf Course at 1:00 p.m. 
 

October is Pastor Appreciation month. The deacons suggest that if you are able, 
that you write in a card or letter to Pastor Les some specific way that his work the 
past years has been helpful and a blessing to you or the church. Encouraging words 
to Debbie would be appropriate as well. A basket will be in the foyer to collect your 
expressions of love to them during the month of October.  Deacon Board 



 

Sunday, October 13 
 

Leaders are bringing the soup and you can bring side 
dishes - like sandwiches, salads, breads, desserts, or 
anything else that you enjoy eating with soup! 
 
We will meet in the Fellowship Hall (Church Base-
ment) right after the worship service. We want to use 
this time to thank and affirm Brian and Nancy Fuller 
for their service at First Baptist. 

NEXT WEEK! 

 

Next Tuesday is our special night with Jill. 
Donôt forget to come and bring a friend! 

Enosh Jean Earl Brickley Vernet Vernesca 
Shirley Rosinski 

Folks You Should Know! 


